
 

 
Worplesdon Primary School – 

Weekly Update 

 

Friday 19th January 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

What a week it’s been with lots to celebrate and on which to reflect. The children have done 

so well coping with the cold, and making the best of the frosty conditions. 

In maths we are coming to the end of our unit on fractions, tackling the tricky concepts of 

subtracting, especially when we have to “break the whole”. 

In English, we have made the intriguing tweak to the Snow Leopard, whereby now the 

protagonist is a more malevolent character, with a darker mood and atmosphere, or “vibe” as 

we’ve now decided!  

 

 

Hampton Court Palace Trip 

Most of you have already responded and paid - thank you so much!  

A reminder that all children should bring in their own packed lunch, as they will not be 

provided with one (unless you have pre-advised the office regarding Pupil Premium 

children). It is advised that, while they will wear their school uniform, they will need a coat, 

warm layers and comfortable shoes, such as trainers. 

 

Any questions, please ask! 

 

Wishing you all a bright, relaxing and warmer weekend! 

 

All the best, 

The Year 5 Team 

Mr Kennedy, Miss Taylor, Mr Djadali, and Miss Piercy  


